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We pray you had a very blessed Christmas with 

your families and pray for a new year filled with 

God’s promises and deep riches in Christ Jesus.  We 

thank God for another year of ministry, for His 

faithfulness and many provisions for us, for the 

opportunities given to share Jesus with others 

through our music and areas of ministry, and for all 

of you who faithfully pray for us and support us with 

your finances.  We serve an amazing God! 

*** 

We also wanted to thank so many of you who 

sponsored a Truth Singer for Christmas.  We 

distributed gifts to 99 special needs adults and their 

staff!     

 

We have enclosed 2014 contribution statements for 

tax purposes for gifts over $250.  If you would still  

like a receipt, please let us know and we would be 

happy to give you one.   

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music” 

Urgent Need: 
 

We are currently not covered by any health 

insurance as the plan we were on was 

recently dropped by the carrier and the 

premiums increased substantially for a 

different plan.  Due to the monthly increase, 

we are needing to raise $3,500 up front to 

cover us for the upcoming year if we are to 

continue with new coverage by the Feb.15 

final deadline.  We are in need of one-time 

gifts at this time to help meet this need.  

Thank you for your prayers and 

consideration towards this needs request.  

Your special gift can be made out to SKMM 

with “health ins.” in the memo.   

 

As always, we are very grateful for your 

partnership with us in proclaiming the good 

news of Jesus Christ.  Philippians 1:3-6 

Our family had an 

incredible opportunity this 

Christmas to have Kailas 

with us for about 3 weeks.  

Kailas is a fellow XC/track 

teammate of Eli’s at 

Wartburg College.  Kailas 

is from India and had 

nowhere to stay over 

Christmas.  He was raised 

in a Hindu home, claims to 

be agnostic, yet is very 

open to Christianity.  We 

had countless opportunities 

to share Jesus Christ with 

him.  Please pray for 

Kailas!  His heart is 

searching and we want him 

to know Jesus too! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To the Elderly, To the Special Needs, To Marriages, To Students through FCA 

 

3002 160th St. Charlotte, IA 52731 / www.scottkministries.com / scott@scottkministries.com   
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Left to right: 

 

Volunteers assembling 

Truth Singer gifts/ Truth 

Singer Christmas party/ 

Scott and Maddie 

singing a duet at Letts 

Methodist Church / 

Singing Christmas songs 

at Westwing Hospital/ 

FCA’s Operation 

Christmas Shoebox 

service project/ Leading 

worship at Mulford E. 

Free Church/ More TS 

Christmas/ Annette 

teaching Truth Singers 

Sunday School Class/ 

Truth Singer picture 

night  

 


